
St. Charles Parish Planning Board of Commissioners April 7, 2022 

 

RECOMMENDATIONS AT A GLANCE 

 

2022-3-R requested by Glenn Gillen for U.S. Army Corps of Engineers for a change of 

zoning from W-1 to O-L on 3,000 sq. ft. located 100 ft. from the E. Guide Levee Rd. & 

900 ft. south of I-10 near Bonnet Carre Spillway, Norco. Council District 6 

Planning Department Recommendation: 

Approval.  

Planning Commission Recommendation: 

Approval.  


